If T am in time I wish to comment on the above application for loft conversion and installation of 6 roof
lights to front, side and rear roof slope. T am unsure whether the quoted application number is right, as I
have been unable to trace any planning application on your website for this property this year.

The existing elevation is wrong as it doesn't show the existing Velux roof window light at the rear of the
roof at No. 150. This does not appear either on the proposed rear elevation. What is on the proposed rear
elevation is a window roof light at the top left of No. 150.

If the proposal is considered generally acceptable, a condition should be imposed for the removal of the
existing roof light at the rear of No. 150 Abbey Road. To have 2 roof lights at the rear of No. 150 should
cause too much invasion of privacy for the residents of Kingswood Court that would be overlooked more
than necessary.

Joseph Fryer

Flat 36 Kingswood Court
48 West End Lane
London NW6 48X



